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WILSTEAD BOWLS CLUB

News Letter 5

Following a discussion with the green keeper I am pleased to advise all members that the green will be open for roll ups and practise at 2pm on the 23rd April 2021.

I must advise that during the interim period the green will be set out by the green keeper and the markers will be left out to preserve a Covid-19 secure playing environment. This method will stay in place until guidance is received from Bowls England or until all restrictions have been fully lifted.  I must advise all players intending to Rollup that a Rollup is not classified as an organised event and thus the rule of six will apply to all games. No pre booking a rink will be enforced.

Format of play: Bowls England guidance issued 26th March 2021

Singles or pairs – use of every rink 
Triples – play on alternate rinks

Teams to use own their own jack and mat.

Following last year’s well supported rollup games it is hoped to organise a regular drawn pairs or triples game. These will be played every Friday evening starting at 6pm if enough members support can be found. Members do not need to book, just to turn up.

I am pleased to advise all members that if the club house is open the changing rooms can be used. However the number of persons using the rooms must be kept to a minimum to allow social distancing and face masks must be worn whilst in the building. Following changing all players are requested to vacate the changing room to allow the next players to use the room.

On behalf of the club I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank the 16 members who turned out on the 7th April to totally clean all areas of the clubhouse ready for the re opening after being shut up for a long time. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Roy Wiffin for refurbishing the four hardwood benches.

David Pontefract - Chairman
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